
Welcome to the SPF Preschool Program for 2025-2026! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Come “meet and greet” your child’s preschool teacher ​
and future classmates! 

 
 

 
Wednesday, ​

September 3, 2025 
​

AM Class attends ​
2:00-2:25pm 

​
PM Class attends ​

2:30-2:55pm 
  
 

To keep the crowd to a minimum, please have only one parent attend 
with your child and please do not bring siblings to the event.​

​
Parking is available on the side streets adjacent to the school building 

since spaces in the parking lots are reserved for staff. 
​

Questions?  Contact preschool@spfk12.org or your child’s school. 

mailto:preschool@spfk12.org

